
  
 

 

NorthEast Michigan Assessors Association 
2022 Membership Dues Notice  

(Covers July 1, 2022 - June 30, 2023)  
 

It is that time of year again…We hope you have enjoyed the classes offered this past year, thank you to 
all who participated. Please remember, we have a Scholarship fund available. If you know of anyone who 
would like to apply or needs help paying for classes, please let us know! 
 

Dear Members - We are looking for volunteers!! It’s time for some fresh faces to 
help represent NEMAA. If you are interested in serving as: Board (President/Vice 
President/Treasurer), Scholarship, Budget, or Education Committees Contact 
Jessica: townshipassessor06@gmail.com 
  
 
Name: ___________________________________________________________________________________  
  
Title: ____________________________________________________________________________________  
  
County: __________________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Unit/Company: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Street Address: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Mailing Address if different: _________________________________________________________________ 
  
City, State, Zip: ___________________________________________________________________________ 
  
Phone: ________________________________Email: _____________________________________________  
  
(Check one): ____________________New Member   _________________Existing Member  
  

Dues must be received by August 30th and are $15. 
Payable to: Northeast Michigan Assessors Association (NEMAA) 

  
Mail to: 

 NEMAA Treasurer  
PO Box 352    Oscoda, MI  48750 

Phone:  989 820-6961 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Office use only Date paid: _______________ Check#_______________ Amount paid: ______________  


